
 

5th October 2017 

Reading Workshop for Reception Parents & Carers 

 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 18th October from 9.00am – 9:30am we will be holding a reading 
workshop for you to help you to support your child on the journey to becoming a 
successful independent reader.  

Mrs Jarvis, our Phonics Counts Teacher, will give you some practical ideas about how you 
can support your child’s reading journey, explaining how we teach reading and how you 
can make the sharing of books at home a fun activity. This is in response to a reading 
questionnaire sent out to parents of pupils in Bonsai Class this September. 

We hope you will join us! 

Please come in with your child, drop them off and go to the small hall.  The session will 
last about 30 mins. 

Please sign and return the form below if you are able to attend. 

Mrs E Jarvis 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

To the school office 

Reading Workshop – Wednesday 18th October from 9.00am – 9:30am 
 
 
 I will/will not be able to attend the phonics session on Wednesday 18th October from 
9.00am 
 
Number of adults attending 
 
 
Name of child: …………………………………………………… Class: …………………………... 
 


